CITY OF BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF LAW

CATHERINE E PUGH, Mayor ANDRE M. DAVIS, City Solicitor

101 City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

March 6, 2019

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 19-0343 — Minority and Women’s Business Program—
Interim Extension

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 19-0343 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill would extend the existence of the City’s Minority and Women’s Business
Enterprise program by several months. It does so by changing the date listed in Section 28-5 of
Article 5 of the City Code.

As there are no legal impediments to this bill, the Law Department approves it for form
and legal sufficiency.

Very tryly yours,

lilary Ruley
Chief Solicitor

cc:  Andre M. Davis, City Solicitor
Karen Stokes, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Jeffrey Amoros, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor
Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor
Ashlea Brown, Assistant Solicitor
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